Guidelines and Expectations for students studying Spanish - Senor Przybylowicz

- 1. Arrive in class on time, quietly take your assigned seat and be prepared to work.
- 2. Each student should have a writing utensil and a notebook.
- Your notebook is needed for taking notes and for certain assignments. These will be discussed, corrected and a part of your grade.
- 4. Everyone is expected and encouraged to participate. The participation grade will be part of your term grade. No one should be afraid to make a mistake. Practice makes perfect. Language learning involves a great deal of memorization, repetition and practice.
- 5. Students should not feel uncomfortable asking questions. It's part of the learning process.
- Everyone will be expected to learn and use common basic vocabulary and expressions (greetings, Introductions, age, time, weather related expressions, etc.).
- 7. Get off to a good start. Participation in class and completion of assignments are two grades to aid you in reaching your goal of achieving a good grade as well as learning another language.
- 8. Extra help is available if needed. Take advantage of this opportunity.
- 9. Buenasuerte! (Goodluck).

Sr. Przybylowicz